
Oak Class video transcript 

Hi everybody. I hope you’re okay and getting on okay at home? I can see that you’ve 
been doing lots of exciting things and don’t worry if you haven’t been able to post 
anything on Class Dojo. I’m sure you’re doing as much as you can. It’s hard at home as 
well for me, trying to work with a child and home school so I completely understand 
that it might be tricky sometimes and sometimes we just don’t feel up to it. But don’t 
worry, we’ll be back at school soon. So we will see you as soon as we possibly can. Some 
of you we’ve been seeing already and we’ve been missing all of you, though. Some of you 
we’ll continue to see right the way through to the end of the term. We hope that we 
can see you all back before we break up but we just want to say that we think you’re 
doing an amazing job and not to worry. Just have a go at the things that have been put 
up for you to work on. It’s difficult when you’re on your own, isn’t it, doing your work 
without your friends but we want you to stay safe. If you’ve got any questions then 
post them on Class Dojo, please, or if not you can send an email to Mrs Surch or to the 
office and we will get back to you as soon as we can. So we just hope you’re safe and we 
wish you all the best and just keep going. You’re all doing a great job and we miss you. 
When we come back we might have to do some ‘high five’ hugs rather than hugs but I 
think you’re probably all experts at that now. So take care, see you soon and bye! 

 


